

KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1

EDUCATIONAL SUPPORT CENTER
3600 - 52ND STREET • KENOSHA, WISCONSIN 53144-2697 • PHONE 262-653-6300
www.kusd.edu

January 6, 2006 - Revised

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District No. 1 will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, January 25, 2006, at Mahone Middle School located at 6900-60th Street. The purposes of this meeting are listed below:

- 6:00 P.M. in Mahone Library Discussion regarding the formation and work of the District-wide Health Insurance Committee.
- 7:15 P.M. in Mahone Auditorium Discussion regarding the 2006/07
 Budget Stakeholder process and meetings.

R. Scott Pierce, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools